
Who Are These People? 
 

Sacred Heart School Class of 1964 Reunion! 

 

 

You’ll recognize them if you were at last year’s reunion 
 

If you weren’t there, we missed you!!! 
 

but here’s another chance to renew old acquaintances and relive great memories 
 

We had so much fun last year we decided to get together again this year 
 

Our 2010 Reunion is Saturday, June 26
th

 
 

So, save this date! 
 

If you can find your way to Renee’s in Saratoga, we will feed you, starting at 1pm with appetizers  
 

and drinks and then move on to a BBQ dinner (tri-tip, salmon, vegetarian options) at around 4pm 
  

We really hope to see you in June!!! 
 

Come fat or skinny, tall or short, grey and wrinkled or not, we will love you just the same! 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Any questions or to RSVP 
 

Call Renee (Glennon) Jacobs at 408-867-4043 or email Donna (Pereira) Krey at dkwrite@yahoo.com 
 

mailto:dkwrite@yahoo.com

